
 

Editor-in-Chief Lecture  
 

Many thanks to God that we could publish the 2nd issue with 12 articles with 

his care. Now, we hope that by on-time entering the judging process of the 

Iranian Ministry of Science, we will be able to respond to the trust of sports 

management scientists to submit their manuscripts to SBJ. And many thanks 

from Alzahra University and the scientific community for following all 

scientific and executive efforts for taking steps to improve the quality of 

articles and the necessary infrastructure to publish the qualified articles and 

gain international recognition.  

Also, we hope to expose qualitative articles of researchers to the world, 

researchers, and more international cooperation between them. This success 

will not be achieved except with the cooperation of all our colleagues in 

conducting and sending quality research related to the specialized scope of 

SBJ. Also, the efforts of the scientific and executive staff of the journal will 

continue to meet the legal needs to maintain formal standards and processes as 

before. We invite experienced and young researchers to submit their quality 

articles in business in sports to this journal to take more effective steps in this 

direction and soon indexed in more international databases. 

 


